Strictly Private & Confidential

An Bord Pleanala

September 8th, 2020,

To whom it may concern,

| am writing in favor of the Boyneside Trail from Drogheda to Mornington. | hope you will give the
appropriate planning permission. It will be a great addition to the area and will be enjoyed by
generations for years to come.

Kind Regards,






